

Fall Registration

Have you registered for the 2022-23
school year yet?
Don't hesitate, we have a few spots
available
All current students need to re-register.
Request your form today!!!



Spring Break

Our Spring Break is from March 28 to April 1. During this time our center will be open to daycare families only. There will be no preschool or extended Kindergarten classes.



Sunday, March 13



Wear'n of the Green Thursday, March 17



Let's celebrate the luck of the Irish!!

Summer Camp



Our Summer Camp is full at the moment and wait lists have been created.

Employment Opportunities

Spread the word!! We are looking for a teacher and a teacher's aide to help out in the classroom for this current school year as well as summer. Child care benefits are offered.

If you or someone you know is interested please give Paula or Geri a

call at 815/469-2627.

REMIND App Are you signed up to receive emergency information about our center on the REMIND App?